
 

 

 
 
 
 
November 29, 2017 
 
British Columbia Securities Commission 
Financial Reporting department 
P.O. Box 10142, Pacific Centre  
701 West Georgia Street  
Vancouver BC V7Y 1L2 
 

Delivered by SEDAR 
 
Dear Sirs: 
 
Re:  Project Number 0679409          
 
Please be advised that following a review by the BC Securities Commission, we are refiling 
our MD&A for the period ending July 31, 2017 which MD&A was originally filed under the 
captioned project number. 
 
We are also filing updated Certification of Disclosure documents with respect to the 
updated and amended MD&A. 
 
We trust you find the foregoing to be in order and that in the event you have any 
questions, you will not hesitate to contact us. 
 
Yours truly, 
LKP SOLUTIONS INC. 
 
Per 
 Robin Dow 
 CEO & Director 
 
cc. Erwin Sui 
 

 


